



5TH FL., KOLON BLDG., 15 HYOJA-RO, JONGNO-GU, SEOUL, KOREA, 110-040

Tel: 82-2 566-2505 / 557-5446 | Fax: 82-2 553-4728 | E-mail: <u>licence@wtf.org</u> Website: www.wtf.org

November 24th 2016

To: Presidents and Secretary Generals, WTF Member National Associations (MNA's)

Re: Transition from HangAStar to NEW GMS with Simply Compete

Dear Sir/madam,

Please take important note on the information below as it is very important to ensure a smooth transition as we move from our current GMS system with HangAStar to our new system which opens from next month.

I know you have being working with your assigned GMS Team member to prepare the necessary documents and forms in order to access the new system and once this is done and approved you will have access to the new system. The new pricing will only be granted once your business plan to implement the GMS and register all your members in the GMS is reviewed and approved by the GMS Team.

As we will be continuing to use HangAStar until the end of February and therefore event registration for WTF G Ranked Events will be using HangAStar until this time, we would like to ask you all to renew/register your members WTF Licences for 2017 in the coming weeks (no later than Dec 24th) for those participating in the following events as much as possible:

German Open (Jan 21st-22nd), US Open (Jan 31st – Feb 3rd), European Kids Champs (Feb 4th-5th), European Club Champs (Feb 6th -9th), Turkish Open (Feb 11th-14th), 4th Egypt Open (Feb 17th-19th), Fujairah Open (Feb 23rd-25th), Slovenia Open (Feb 25th-26th).

We will be transferring your information from HangAStar at the end of the year to the new system and this way your licences that you require to be approved in HangAStar for the events in Feb will already be approved before the transfer is complete. For events starting from March such as the Sofia Open (March 4th-5th) and Dutch Open (March 11th-12th) onwards you would use the new GMS with Simply Compete to register for the event.

If you have any questions on the above please direct them to your assigned GMS manager for assistance. Your support and understanding during this transition period is much appreciated

Yours Sincerely,

Justin Tenbeth

Director – World Taekwondo Global Membership System (GMS)

